
	

	

																				TRI-CITY	MODEL	RAILROADERS	
																																							
																																	October	16,	2020	
	
																		*	*	SPECIAL	ANNOUNCEMENT	*	*	
	

	
The	Tri-City	Model	Railroaders	(TCMR)	is	a	non-profit	organization	devoted	to	educating	the	
community	about	the	hobby	of	model	railroading	and	the	history	of	railroads	in	the	Mid-
Columbia	Region.		To	support	this	effort	TCMR	purchased	a	facility	at	11	W.	Kennewick	Ave.	in	
Kennewick,	WA	in	which	we	are	building	a	model	railroad	layout	that	depicts	this	region.		
Together,	the	facility	and	layout	are	becoming	a	community	asset.	The	facility	will	re-open	to	
the	public	once	the	current	COVID-19	restrictions	are	lifted.			
	
The	purchase	of	the	facility	and	construction	of	the	layout	is	requiring	significant	funding	in	
order	to	accomplish	our	organization’s	objectives.		We	want	to	have	the	building	paid	off	and	
much	of	the	construction	completed	within	the	next	five	years,	but	added	funding	is	needed.		
	
We	are	pleased	to	announce	our	arrangement	with	Tupperware	for	an	online	fundraiser.	Go	to	
the	link	below	and	connect	with	the	current	Tupperware	Catalog	to	order	and	have	items	
shipped	directly	to	you.		If	you	have	questions	or	need	direct	assistance,	you	can	contact	Stella	
Nielsen	(phone:	509-430-4913)	as	the	Tupperware	representative	for	this	fundraiser.	
	
	 	 Fundraising	Link:	http://bit.ly/TCMR_Fundraiser	
	
TCMR	will	receive	proceeds	from	all	the	orders	placed	using	this	special	link.	PLEASE	NOTE:	
the	link	is	only	active	starting	October	16th	until	November	23rd.	If	you	are	needing	items	for	
the	holidays,	this	fundraiser	is	a	great	way	to	purchase	them	and	help	our	organization.	
	
If	you	don’t	need	any	Tupperware	but	want	to	make	a	tax-deductible	donation	you	can	do	so	
by	sending	a	check	to	the	address	below.	You	will	get	a	receipt	by	return	mail.	
	

							 Tri	City	Model	Railroaders	
									 P.O.	Box	726	
									 Richland,	WA	99352	
	

Additionally,	we	ask	that	you	share	this	information	with	family	and	friends	so	that	they	can	
have	the	opportunity	to	obtain	Tupperware	items	and	help	TCMR	reach	its	objectives.	
	
We	want	to	thank	all	of	our	friends,	families,	Tri-Cities	residents	and	surrounding	community	
for	helping	us	have	a	permanent	home	to	showcase	a	new	layout	of	Mid-Columbia	Basin	
railroads.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
John	Decker	
President,	TCMR	
Tax	I.D.	23-7200155	


